John Jones | March 3, 2014

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
c/o Clerk of the Board

105 East Anapamu St.

Santa Barbara, CA 93101
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Subject: Nonconforming Use Hearing APN 135-330-020

Dear Board of Supervisors:

My wife and | own and reside on the adjacent parcel immediately north of the Groves. |
have provided a declaration to Mr. Rose concerning the structure under consideration which
you should have received so will not repeat myself.

The County Codes are revised over time, and | believe their purpose is to provide
guidance and protection for all residents of the County. | ask that the Board of Supervisors
enforce the existing County Codes as they are currently written without exemptions. If
exemptions are going to be granted, the codes should be revised accordingly so all
residents of the County can have a clear understanding of what the codes really mean at
any given point in time.

Sincerely,
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John Jones



